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Eospol of Christ Ministries
Fim Eolding
28 Bor 267
Latfirop, California 96330

June 1lst, 1983

U35 )0f Ce”

David B. VYaller

White House

Counsels office, Room 115
Washington D.C. 20500
OECEB

&

Dear Sir,
T have a casette tape which was made of President Reagan's Address

to the Religious Broadcasters Convention, earlier this year.

I would like your ok to distribute this casette tape (copies of it) to the
friends and partners of this ministry; who receive this ministries
publication which is called: "The Word of Life News™. The Word of Life News
is a free publication which is presently being distributed 4 times a year
to approximatly 700 people in different cities and states. Ve support
Christian television, and radio, and President Heagan because of his support
of the same--and because of his support and stand on other issues which

he has spoken about in his address to the Religious Broadcasters Convention.
¥We believe that the distribution of this casette will help promote prayer
and support of the President--and that this is good for our nation, and
continued religious frredom for Christians. In the Word of Life News we
normally present articles which teach the Bible--and make mention of

events which effect especially the Christian community. In the upcoming
issue we are also planning an article to make known and to praise the
Presidents action in making 1983 the year of the Bible. The Word of Life
News is intended to build up—not to tear down, and through the building

up of Christians--to strengthen our nation--not to weaken it.

We believe that the availability of this casette of President 3Zeagan's
adress can be only positive--helpful, and strengthening and therefore
respectfully request permission for its distribution. We will make this
tape free to our readers who normally send in contributions to this ministry,
and free to those who cannot send in a donation but regquest a copy of this
tape anyway. Also, we would be glad to send you a copy of our publication
The word of Life News as soon as it is printed--for your records if you wish,
We are waiting to hear from you before we print the next issue.

Thank you very much for your time and cooperation.

, /// !
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fev., Kim Golding

.Director and President of:

Gospel of Christ Ministries.

Pastor of’; -
Church of the Living Word.



February 9, 1983

I am delighted to extend my warm greetings to
all those gathered for the Annual Mid-Winter
Convention of Youth for Christ.

This event provides me with a special opportunity
to express my continuing high regard for the work
of your organization., Youth for Christ plays a
major role in efforts to strengthen the moral and
spiritual commitment of American youth. By fos-
tering the values that have been essential to our
"nation's progress, you help to insure ouxr countrv's
continued trust in God and the spiritual relation-
ship that is so important to America's future.

You have my best wishes for an enjoyable and pro-
ductive convention and your continued growth in
the future.
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‘Call Morton Blackwell's Office in early morning for plck—up
and they will get it to the event.

To be delivered to: S

Mr. Dean Yoder
Hyatt Regency-Crystal City
Arlington, Virginia

For Dr. Jay Kesler

President of Youth for Christ/USA
RR:Wells:— B
cc: K.Osborne/M.Blackwell/D.Livingston/CF
EVENT: FEB. 9 .









T—0 WHITE HOUrS &
WAZHINGTON

June 28, 198:%

MEMORANDUM TO: FAITH RYAN WHITTLESEY

THROUGH: Jonathan Vipond, 111
FROM: ‘Morton C. Blackwellél;h
SUBJECT: National Youth Prayer Brcakrast
I have reviewed this invitation. This is a spectacular

opportunity for the President to emphasize his support for
restoring voluntary school prayer.

The endorsers include the head of the largest Protestant
denomination, the Southern Baptists, Billy Graham, and most
of the major national religious broadcasters.

This event is ideal. It is organized by the Presicdent's
strongest friends in the religious community. It will be

the object of massive national coverace. Let's do it.

MCB:jet
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U.S.MERIT SYSTEMS PROTECTION BOARD
1120 Vermont Avenue, N.W,
Washington, D.C. 20419

June 27, 1983

Dr. Vernard Johnson
Coordinating Chairman
"Come Together '83"
Youth Prayer Breakfast
3106 Roberts Cut Off
P.O. Box 79777

Fort Worth, Texas 76179

Dear Dr. Johnson:
Thank you for your recent letter regarding your
request for President and Mrs. Reagan to attend
the Youth Prayer Breakfast planned for
September 17, 1983, at 10:00 a.m. in Fort Worth.
referred your material to Mr. Morton
11, Special Assistant to the President
lic Liaison, at the White House.

shes for a successful meeting.

Sincerely,

ngbert E. Elling%ood

BCC: Mr. Blackwell






3. It will be an excellent opportunity for the President
to underscore his message on the '"lmportant of Prayer
In The School and llome ("God favors only those minds
which are prepared'"), and also a time for him to
encourage youth who are "America's tomorrow——and
America's today.

This 'Youth Prayer Breakfast' will be on Saturday “Morning,
September 17, 1983, at 10:00 A.M., in the Tarrant County
Convention Center in Fort Worth, Texas.

An invitation has been sent in a personal letter to the President.
Mr. Ellingwood, knowing of your Christian concern for our 'youth'
we are prayerfully asking that you would personally bring this
matter to the attention of the President. Any concern you give

to this will certainly be appreciated.

Sincerely for the Glory of God,
/ 7

' ] - ’;'// ) ///9//'{;7
AR P G T i S
Dr. Vernard ]oha/son
Coordinating Chairman

A

P.S.

Also, Dr. Jerry Falwell, Dr. Jimmy Draper, Ed McAtecer, Bunker
[lunt, John FErickson, Lewis (Woody) Jenkins, E. V. Hill, and many
other great men of God are in prayer for the letter we sent to
the President and your consideration in this matter.












Mr. Morton Blackwell
June 7, 1983
Page -2~

to say, we could provide a turnout of several thousand people,
and the President may find it of benefit politically as well as
spiritually. He has taken a strong position regarding his belief
in Christ and because of this, we feel he would have a strong
impact on our spiritual foundation. Our group sponsors would
express their appreciation to the President, if he accepts our

offer, by providing him an honorarium or campaign contribution in
the amount of $10,000.

Thank you for your consideration to this request.
Sincefely,
)
——— /\
- .\\» o
Preston Butcher

cc: Charles Colson



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 7, 1983

Dear Mr, Muller:

Thank you for contacting me regarding
the invitation you extended to Presi-
dent Reagan to speak at the New
Covenant Christian Academy banguet

on June 1, 1883.

I regret that when your correspondence
was received and we called the Presi-
dential scheduling office, we discovered
the President was going to be busy

in the aftermath activities related

to the Williamsburg Economic Summit
Conference.

I hope we can be of assistance to
you at some point in the future.

Sincerely,

Faith Ryan Whittlesey
Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

Mr. Bruce J. Muller

Principal

New Covenant Christian Academy
701 Montgomery Street

Laurel, Maryland 20707






___NEW COVENANT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

701 MONTGOMERY STREET, LAUREL, MARYLAND 20707 725-8235

MAY 2 4 1983

May 20, 1983

Faith Ryan Whittlesey
Public Liason Office
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Ms. Whittlesey:

As you know, education has come to the forefront of
the public debate in recent weeks. The proposals set
forth by the National Commission on Excellence in Education
has awakened many more Americans to our responsibility in
preparing the next generation to meet the complex
challenges facing our society. 1 sincerely believe the rise
of the Christian school movement has greatly contributed to
the back to basics rhetoric being spoken by all responsible
educators today. President Reagan has always been a staunch
supporter of competition in education and in the idea this
competition will raise the standards of all. Of course,
tuition tax credits, now before the Congress, remain the
fundamental issue surrounding the economic viability of
educational competition. With this in mind, I recently
wrote a letter fo President Reagan inviting him fo our
school's banguet on June 1. This occasion would be a great
honor for us, and it could be advantageous to the President
for the following reasons:

1. Our parents are predominantly from the lower middle
class and send their children to school at great
financial sacrifice while still supporting the public
schools with their tax dollars.

2. Our students score over 1 year ahead of grade
level in all subject areas on an average.

3. Our student population is 29% minority children
which refutes the white flight theory for the existence
of the Christian school movement.

For these social, economic, and political reasons, I
believe the Lord has opened a door of opportunity. As the
President's assistant for public liason whose job it is to
make sure that the administration has strong communication

AAHNBTRYANDPARTOFTHENEWCOVENANTCHURCHES




with the people, I appeal to you to use your influence, if
you see fit, to bring to the attention of the appropriate
people this opportunity I have outlined. Again, I have
already written to President Reagan; however, I have not
received any word back.

Thank you for any help you can give that would be
appropriate.

Sincerely yours,

B | LAl

Bruce J. Miller
Principal

BJIM:k1
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SETERNAL VIGHLANGE 1S THE PRICE OF LIBEHR Y

May 2, 1983

Mrs, Faith Whittlesey

The White House

Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mrs. Whittlesey:

RE: Tuition Tax Credit Legislation

As a result of our meeting on Friday, April 29, we have set in motion a cawmpaign
to encourage support for the President's Educational Opportunity and Equity Act
of 1983. Our efforts will be primarily directed toward members of the House
Ways and Means Committee.

Joining us in this endeavor is former Indiana governor, Ed whitcomb, and
Accelerated Christian Education, Inc. ACE is one of our largest private school
associations, with 5,000 memher schools and over 500,000 students.

Thank you for your support and commitment to the passage of this legislation.

Sincerely,

/aZLngs,/

Director of Ope) ations

cc:Mr. Morton Blackwell
Mr. William Billings

NaﬂonalChﬂsﬂanAcNonCoauﬂon
Box 1745, Washington, D.C. 20013 (703) 941-8962






April 4, 1983

TO: ANNE HIGGINS

FMSEL’LE SHORTLE Q;
M AY‘
Is~ %he attached request p¥351b1¢/f

ff so, let me know. I qéée several

/copies of the NAE speech/and can

send it down for autogpg%h.
e
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REALTORS®
THE 1000 BRICKELL BUILDING
MIAML FLORIDA 33131

(305) 358-1000

L. ALLEN MORRIS

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

March 31, 1983

Mr. Morton C. Blackwell
Special Assistant to the
President for PUblic Liaison

The White House

Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

I read excerpts from the President's wonderful talk
to the National Association of Evangelicals when they
met in Orlando, Florida several weeks ago.

This was such a superb talk and monumental in the
annals of this country.

I would consider it a great honor if you could obtain
for me a copy of the full text autographed by the
President. I think his expressions were absolutely
superb in every way.

Sincerely,

;:222;522521;41///;ZZA*W‘V”&;

L. Allen Morris

LAM/dc






NATIONAL William C. Howland
CITY Minister

CHRISTIAN
CHURCH

March 4, 1981

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

I have appreciated so very much your help in
regard to our invitation to President Reagan

to speak at the dedication of The Lyndon Baines
Johnson Presidential Window, You have been
more than gracious in trying to arrive at a
definitive response.

I am enclosing two tickets to the Dedication
with the hope that you might be able to join

us on Sunday afternoon. It will be a pleasure
indeed to welcome you to National City Christian
Church.

With kindest regards.
Since&aly, /
s //} /
f 2l < " -
IILLIAM C. HGNLAND

Mr. Morton Blackwell
The White House
Washington, D. C.

Enclosures

Thomas Circle, Washington, D.C. 20005 (202) 232-0323
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March 5, 1981 ASE M
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Mr. Morton Blackwell
The White House
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

Dr. Howland has kept me informed of your actions
on behalf of The Lyndon Baines Johnson Presidential
Window. ¥For that I add my thanks to those of the
Committee.

Mr. Blackwell, I have thought that since the President
will not be able to be present personally that you
might wish to give consideration to seeing whether
flowers from the White House Flower Room would be an
appropriate way to honor Mrs. Johnson.

As plans now stand, the only flowers in the Sanctuary
will be on the altar. There is a niche right next to
The Johnson Window which would hold a marvelous spring
bouquet. I was in the White House Library on other
business last week and saw the lovely combination of
anemones and tulips on the library table there. Colors
such as these would certainly pick up the hues in the
window.

I do hope that you will be able to join us for the
Dedication. Again, thanks for your help.

MosZsincerely, ’ Z z
g Shannon

Ma.
IBJ ication Coordinator

Thomas Circle, Washington, D.C. 20005 (202) 232-0323









and the Socialist Workers Party. It is really disgraceful in

the history of our nation to think that an avowed Communist who
has publicly claimed to work towards the destruction of our nation
was successful in lobbying Legislators and working thru the
Judicial process to get prayer removed in our schools and now to
influence the lower courts to interpreting this twenty year old
decision in literslly purging our schools of any religious teaching
or observance, which amounts to blatant censorship and obstruction
of religious liberty. The tragedy is that most people simply do
not have the knowledge of the background of these issues and are
victimized by the half truths of the secular media.

Forgive me for being so long winded...such is the nature of the
issues, as to bring about deeper convictions...and more of a
need for appropriate discourse.

Thank you again for the excellent reports, I shall be looking
forward to receiving others that are relevant to ''citizenship"
issues.

Respectfully, -
» .

/ ,f/[( _,,\,//M

#iladys Dickelman
GD/3J
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Florida Association of
faces ‘Christian Colleges and Schools, Inc.

P.0. BOX 10009, TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32302 e 904-878-2611

DR. A.C.'JANNEY DR. HOWARD G. BURKE
President Executive Director
Capital Office
1320 Executive Center Dr.
August 19, 1982 (/ Atkins Bldg., Suite 115
éb ? Tallahassee, Florida 32301

2
‘b/
Mr. Morton C. Blackwell M

Special Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison
The White House

Washington, D. C. 20202 C}t,/\

Dear Morton, 6)

I am so pleased that you will be able to come and speak for us{z/You have done

a splendid job in Washington for many years. The work that you did in the field

with your organization before, I am sure has contributed greatly to the success
of conservatism in politics.

The Florida Association of Christian Colleges and Schools is very much aware of
the government's influence in society and we are honored to have someone who is
involved at the conference table of the finest and most powerful government in
the world. I am going to tell our people to come and hear you to demonstrate to
them that there are those in government who understand our place in society and
in our times. Therefore, I am going to suggest to you that if you would permit
such a rambling approach to a speech it might be most informative to our people
to take a moment to explain to them the immense complexities of the operation of
the office of the President. This would give you an opportunity to either present
or defend anything about the President that you would like to. Secondly, if you
would like to touch on the tuition tax credit especially from the point of view
of Mr. Reagan's carrying out a commitment that he made in the campaign. Thirdly,
and I suppose most important because of your background and power, if you would
urge our people to recognize their value as citizens to be politically active.

Your audience would be possibly 150 pastors, that many administrators and then
1700 teachers involving high school through kindergarden. The meeting in which
you would be speaking is the culmination of the convention running from 12:00
noon to 2:00 P.M. There will not be a luncheon and the emphasis of this particu-
lar meeting is a challenge to teachers to realize their place of importance in the
scheme of things. When the session in which you speak is over, I will personally
see that you have a fine lunch and take you to the airport and I assure you there
will be no problem for you to catch the 5:15 flight to Joplin, Mo.

An Affiliate of the AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS



Mr. Morton C. Blackwell
Page 2
August 19, 1982

Due to the method of handling our finances, our Business Manager, Secretary-
Treasurer, Mr. Carl Kingren is located in Roanoke, Ala. He will be forwarding
you a ticket, should there be any question, please call my office. My secretary
will check with your secretary a few days prior to the meeting just to double
check that everything is on schedule.

With warmest regards and appreciation.
Sincerely,

a..C.

A. C. Janney

ACJ/cs



Council on
Religion and
International

MERRILL HOUSE 170 EAST 64th STREET
Telephone: (212) 838-4120

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021
Cable Address: CRIAPAX

Affairs

ETABLHEL ti1ed
By ANCRE A AMNE JIE

Jerald C Brauer
Charrman of the Board

Helen Maguire Muller
Vice Chairman

Charles M. Judd
Treasurer

Robeit J. Myers
President

James Finn
Vice President

Ulrike Klopfer
Assistant to the President

Merrill House Programs
Jerry Harris

Education Studies in

Ethics and FForeign Policy
James Finn

Carnegie Leadership Program

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

James Armstrong
June Bingham
Staige D. Blackford
E. Cabell Brand
Jerald C Brauer
Ralph Buultjens
Samuc! DuBois Cook
Edgar G. Davis
Wilmer C ke ds

J Wayr = Treaericks
Robhert W Gilinore

J HBryan Hehir

Diana Holmoes
Charles M. Judd
Arthur J. Kobacker
Donald P. Monarty
Helen Maguire Muller
Robert J. Myers
Joseph A O'Hare
Jean Picker

Samuel D Proctor
Curtis Roosevelt
Paul Simon

Israel Singer

F Randall Smith
Maurice Spanbock
Kenneth W. Thompson
James M. Wall

HONORARY TRUSTEES

John C. Bennett
John J. Dougherty
Robert Gordis

W. Putnam Livingston
A William Loos
Philip Wain

PUBLISHERS OF

June 26, 1981

Mr. Morton C. Blackwell
Special Assistant to the President
The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Blackwell,

Thank you for your letter of June 18.

I sent it on to Tibet House.

T shall mention

vour concern to the Dalai Lama when I see him

next month.

Sincerely yours,

President

RJIJM: tm





